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 Katherine 

McAndrew & 

Dafydd Rees

OBJ2014/4930/P 07/09/2014  13:05:41 As neighbours backing on to 47 Burrard Road we have concerns relating to light and privacy from the 

proposed development of the loft space. 

(We realise there is a separate application for the roof space but there is no ability to make comments.)

The size of the loft development is considerably bigger than the one next door. 

We are concerned that it will block our light from the south, particularly to the ground floor and very 

small garden; and the large glass windows in the roof space will clearly have an impact on our privacy. 

We would ask the owners to consider a smaller loft development which would not impede our light or 

intrude on our privacy. 

I would be very happy to receive a visit where I could better explain our position.

7 Ingham Road

London
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